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[image: image1]Dear Parents 
We are now fully in the throes of Christmas at school! Plays are being rehearsed, the Christmas Fayre was a huge success – thank you very much for helping to make it so fantastic – we have our Christmas Quiz Night this Friday, show week begins next week, followed by the Carol Services, Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day. You really can’t escape the Christmas cheer in and around school! I hope that the children enjoy all of these events as well as rounding off their subjects for the end of term.
Stars of the Week!  
[image: image2.png]Congratulations to this week’s Stars – wonderful work and attitudes shown; what brilliant role models we have in our school. 

6E – William Orr 
6E – Jayden Beattie 
6R – Johnny Edwards
6R – Kian Talbot 
6S – Sam Brandish 
6S – Sophia Harrigan 
4G – Kane Quantrill 
4G – Jayden Langridge 
4P – Maisy Miller 
4P – Bertie Viner 
3C – Logan Carolan 
3C – Charlie Leavold 
3E – Amelia Wicinska 
3E – Izzy Dale 
Attendance Cup
won the attendance cup for their attendance the week before half term, with attendance of % - Well done!
Golden Book!
The following children were put into the Golden Book for amazing work that has astonished, astounded and amazed their teachers. Huge congratulations to the following children:

Annie Tipple 
Ella Murray 

Szymon Kurek 

Reminder of dates up to half term: 

Friday 2nd December—Christmas Quiz and Chips Night! Back by popular demand; get your teams ready to enter! (Adult only event) 

Monday 5th December—Dress Rehearsal starting at 1:15pm. Parents welcome to attend as an alternative to an evening performance—especially good for little brothers and sisters to see the shows
Tuesday 6th December—Christmas Show Performances starting at 6pm 

Wednesday 7th December—Christmas Show Performances starting at 6pm 

Thursday 8th December—Christmas Show Performances starting at 6pm 

(Please note: after a survey last year to take into account the preferences of our families, the evening shows have been moved to the earlier start time of 6pm, with 3 shows still on offer for the maximum number of tickets to be allocated per family. This will mean an earlier finish time for the children.)  

Tuesday 13th December—Flu jabs for Year 3 children 

Wednesday 14th December—Celebration Assembly 9:00am 

Thursday 15th December—

Carol Service at St Margaret's Church Year 3/4 9:30am 

Carol Service at St Margaret's Church Year 5/6 2:00pm 

Parents invited to attend the service

Friday 16th December—Christmas Jumper day and last day of term! Wear your Christmas  jumper and donate £1 to Save the Children

Monday 19th December 2016 —Wednesday 4th January 2017 Christmas Holiday 

Wednesday 4th January 2017—Staff Inset Day 

Thursday 5th January 2017—Children return to School
Christmas Quiz Night! 

Please can anyone else who is interested in signing up for the Christmas Quiz Night get their team sheets filled in and money paid up for food by tomorrow so that we can put in orders and know final numbers. I am sure it’ll be a fun filled evening and look forward to seeing you there!  

Christmas Performances 2016

This year we are putting on two shows, one from year 3 and 4 and one from year 5 and 6. We are performing for 3 nights in order to give everyone a chance to come and see them. I have attached to this newsletter a form for you to let us know which night you would like to come to see the show. We are allocating each family 4 free tickets which can be used all on the same night or across different nights, depending on what you would prefer. There may be extra tickets available once we know how many families would like their 4 ticket allocation. If you would like the opportunity to have extra tickets there is space for you to say so on the attached letter. We will allocate any extra tickets on a first come, first served basis. Please fill in the form attached and return it to your child’s class teacher ASAP. 
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The Christmas performances 

are always one of the 

highlights of the year and a 

great deal of work and effort 
goes into producing them. Whether the children have a 

main speaking part, a smaller speaking role, a singing part in the chorus, an acting role or a responsibility involving props everyone is important and valued in the performance. I would ask that everyone comes back for the evening performances in order to make them as special as possible and to support the rest of their classmates and teachers who have all worked so hard towards them. In the event that your child is ill for one of the performance dates please could you let us know at the earliest opportunity so that we can organise for understudies to step into different roles. We do not charge for tickets but we do a collection at the end of the performances if you would like to show your support we would very much appreciate any contributions which are used to fund projects in school. Thank you in advance for your support and I look forward to seeing you all there.   

Christmas Fayre 2016 

Over the past few weeks, the Year 6s have been busy planning, preparing and organising in anticipation for their Christmas Fayre stalls. After much excitement, they finally donned their Christmas jumpers; decorated their tables and awaited the bustling crowds who eagerly purchased cookies, sweets, chocolates and cakes; drank lemonade; bought lanterns and played games. I have been extremely proud of the mature way in which the Year 6s have approached this project this year and their hard work certainly paid off with the success of their stalls. A very well done and thank you to the Year 6s from me as this project has been a pleasure to organise and this is due to their hard work and commitment. I would also like to say a final big thank you to everyone who supported the Year 6s as willing customers; it wouldn’t have been such a success without you. Miss Emrick
Thank you to Miss Emrick for organising! A lovely event and great to see all the hard work pay off last Friday. 
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TALK HOMEWORK & ‘WOW’ WORDS
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and ‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for your support. 

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they can’t write it either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;
Virtual reality has increased in its popularity this year with nearly one in ten homes having a virtual reality headset in their house by Christmas!

While entertainment and gaming are the most obvious uses of the technology, many people think it could also have a role to play in education. Google has announced a plan to bring virtual reality technology and training to one million UK school pupils and thousands of teachers by the end of the next school year. The aim is to give children a more engaging and immersive way to learn, and inspire them to think more.

What do you think? Will virtual reality make our lives better?
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In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more interesting!
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Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is; 
Virtual Reality
 (Artificial, illusion, simulation, fantasy, hallucination)
Please encourage your child to use this word,

in the right context, as much as possible.

· The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be set every Monday in the newsletter; children will then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on a Friday afternoon.

· We will encourage the children to use the WOW word throughout the week.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
I hope you all have a great week! Please come in and speak to me or your children’s class teachers if you have any worries or concerns. 

Mrs K Connelly.
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The Nebula Partnership 
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